Sun West School Division moves to
MySchoolSask Platform!

Over the next few years, school divisions in
Saskatchewan will be moving to a single student
information system, MySchoolSask or MSS. This
system will replace PowerSchool in Sun West

Schools. Currently schools are in the process of setting
up and learning how to use the new system.

This means that some of the supports you are used to
as families, such as Parent and Student Portal, will be
changing and will require time to have the replacement
system in Place and to train families how to use them.
We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we
work to learn this new system.
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